
 
WORK ZONE ALERT 

 

 

Date:    August 24, 2020 

 

Location: Intersection of Route 57 (Oswego Rd), Rivercrest Rd & Blackberry Rd., 

 Liverpool, NY  

 

Type of Work:  Traffic Signal Replacement 

 

Schedule:  Tuesday, August 25, 2020 – Wednesday August 26, 2020: 7:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

 

Impact: Lane closures in both directions.  Use caution in the posted work zones.  Drivers 

can expect minimal delays. 

 

 
 

 

Work may be delayed due to inclement weather. As with any roadway project, the Onondaga County 

Department of Transportation respectfully asks the traveling public to reduce your speed within the work 

zone, use caution, and be mindful of roadside workers and construction vehicles. For updates on this and 

other Onondaga County DOT projects, visit our website, or follow us on Facebook.  


